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January 25, 2019 
Announcement 1825 

 
Modernization:  Important Information and Dates All 
Trading Partners Need to Know to Prepare for Go-Live 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement the new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.   

Important Information and Reminders:  
• Existing associations between providers and Trading Partners (TP) will be migrated to the new, modernized 

MMIS. The association’s 4-digit Trading Partner ID (also known as the Service Center ID) will be replaced 
with the Trading Partner’s new 8-digit TP ID.  

• Associations will not be migrated for any Trading Partner that did not enroll by January 25, 2019. Also, 
associations will not be migrated for providers currently using the Payerpath software. Providers will have 
to manually re-enter these associations through the Provider Web Portal (PWP) beginning February 1, 
2019.  Instructions for adding a Trading Partner can be found in the EVS User Manual Chapter 1 updated 
for MMIS modernization, located at: https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/evsusermanual.aspx. 

• Trading Partners that enrolled and completed certification for the new modernized MMIS can be viewed 
under Helpful Resources on the Modernization Project webpage at: 
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/Modernization.aspx. 

• Paper EDI enrollment forms are no longer accepted.  The Trading Partner enrollment process can be 
completed online starting January 29, 2019, at the following location: 
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home.   

A step-by-step description of the enrollment process can be found in the Trading Partner User Guide at 
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/edi.aspx. 

• Trading Partners who enrolled to use the modernized MMIS by January 25, 2019, will not have to re-enroll 
at go-live. 

• Trading Partners who registered for the Provider Web Portal as part of certification testing must re-register in 
the new MMIS Production environment beginning January 29, 2019. Registration can be completed at 
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home.  The same username and password can be selected 
as was used during certification testing.  Registration for the Provider Web Portal is mandatory 
for Trading Partners who submit/receive real-time transactions. 

Important Dates:  
• January 24, 2019:  The last day to submit or receive electronic transactions using the 4-digit TP ID, also 

known as the Service Center ID.  Transactions must be completed by 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time. 

• January 25, 2019, through January 31, 2019:  The period during which Trading Partners will not 
be able to submit claims. 

• January 29, 2019:  Trading Partners may begin enrolling and registering again on the PWP located at:  
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home 
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• February 1, 2019:  The implementation date for the new, modernized MMIS system. Trading Partners 
must use their 8-digit Trading Partner ID to submit and receive electronic transactions in the Production 
environment.  

If you have questions, please contact the Nevada Medicaid EDI Help Desk at (877) 638-3472 options 2, 0, then 3, 
Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Pacific Time, or send an email to: nvmmis.edisupport@dxc.com. 
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